
Memo to: Board of Trustees 

Memo from: Lynn McKinney 

Re:  Annual Board Report of SHAC 

Date:  May 2011 

 

The Aledo ISD SHAC consisting of thirty-three members began meeting in September 2010 and met six times 

during the 2010-2011 school year. 

 

Synopsis of activities: 

 

September: *Established meeting calendar for the year and reviewed mission statement as we 

welcomed new members 

   *Reviewed the June 2010 School Board SHAC presentation 

   *Unanimously elected Diane Taylor to serve as the parent co-chair 

   *Reviewed and approved the Stuard presentation for Red Ribbon Week by a DEA agent 

   *Began the review and revision of the SHAC by-laws 

 

October:  * Reviewed and approved the Rachel’s Challenge program as presented by Angi Tims 

   *Completed the review and revision of the SHAC by-laws 

 

November:  *Meeting was cancelled due to lack of agenda items 

 

January: *Began the development of the Aledo ISD Wellness Policy in four of the eight required 

areas 

 

February:  *Completed the development of the Aledo ISD Wellness Plan in all eight required areas 

    

March:  *Completed the final revision of the Aledo ISD Wellness Plan 

 

April:   *Rachel’s Challenge update was presented by 9GC students 

   *Reviewed and revised the required parent letter on sex education for distribution in the  

   Fall of 2011 

   *Reviewed SHAC activities for the 2010-2011 school year 

 

May:   *Presented the SHAC Annual Review at the Aledo ISD Board of Trustees meeting 

  

 

SHAC recommendations for approval to the Board of Trustees: 

Guest speakers/programs: 

Secondary – Rachel’s Challenge 

Elementary – Red Ribbon activity – DEA Agent/helicopter   

 

Plans for the 2011-2012 school year: 

*Review and enact new legislative requirements as they pertain to the SHAC 

*Continue review of human sexuality materials and guest speakers as needed 

*Monitor Aledo ISD Wellness Policy implementation and progress 

 


